Review of National Implementation Plans: Norway

We will establish a Norwegian SAON group this spring. We had a preliminary meeting last year where we consulted central research institutions, directorates and the Norwegian Research Council. We will look into how to reflect the international SAON process, and involve the participants in our national process.  
We will update our SAON National Inventory and the Arctic observing networks. We have a budget to help us with the updating, and we will also look for new data to be included in the reporting. 

There are several Norwegian institutes and directories that have data available for downloading. We will include information on where this is available. 

Most of the Norwegian monitoring programs in the National Inventory are long term monitoring. Therefore there are not many changes in our monitoring. However, we started a monitoring program on marine acidification three years ago. We have fixed stations offshore with measurements from different depths. Along the Norwegian Coast we take surface samples from ferries. The program is run by The Norwegian Climate and Pollution Directorate and the operators are: Norwegian Institute of Water, Norwegian Institute of Marine Research, Norwegian Institute of Air Research and the Bjerknes Centre.    

